June 1, 2021

Bill & Joan Damora
17 Mill Square Road
Oak Bluffs, MA 02557

Town of Oak Bluffs Building Department

c/o Administrator Robert

P.O. Box 1327

Oak Bluffs, MA 02557

(via email zbaadmin@oakbluffsma.go)

RE: Letter of Consent for Request to Rebuild and Expand House at 19 Mill Square Road

To Whom It May Concern:

We, Bill & Joan Damora, are the legal owners of property located at 17 Mill Square Road with the
following legal description: Lot 20, Block 3. We are an adjoining property to the construction project
proposed by Abby and Chris Sages Map 3, Parcel 19. The Sages have provided us with a copy of the
proposed demolition and construction of a new house at 19 Mill Square Road and we have reviewed
same. Based on documents received, we believe the project will be an improvement to the property

and enhance the neighborhood.

Therefore we have NO OBJECTION to granting our consent for the aforementioned construction
project.

William Damora
Joan Damora

Date:

Cc: George Sourati via email




